GUAM MEMORIAL HOSPITAL AUTHORITY 850 GOV. CARLOS G. CAMACHO ROAD TAMUNING, GUAM 96913 PHONE: 671-647-2165

EMAIL: materials.mgmt@gmha.org

TRANSMITTAL SHEET

TO: Prospective Bidders

FROM: Hospital Materials Management Administrator

DATE: September 4, 2024

SUBJECT: IFB-020-2024- Purchase of Fluoroscopy X-Ray System for the GMHA

Radiology Department.

Amendment No. 2

PAGES: 2 including cover sheet

NOTES:

An acknowledgement via a return email would be appreciated as soon as possible.

DATE / VENDOR ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

FACSIMILE CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

These documents accompanying this transmission contain confidential information that is legally privileged. This information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. The authorized recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing this information to any other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required to destroy the information after its stated need has been fulfilled.

If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of these documents is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the sender immediately and arrange for the return or destruction of these documents.



GUAM MEMORIAL HOSPITAL AUTHORITY

ATURIDÅT ESPETÅT MIMURIÅT GUÅHÅN

850 Governor Carlos Camacho Road, Tamuning, Guam 96913 Operator: (671) 647-2330 or 2552 | Fax: (671) 649-5508



AMENDMENT #2 GMHA IFB 020-2024 Purchase of Fluoroscopy X-Ray System

This amendment in response to a request for extension by Medpharm.

Question: We need another 2 weeks for the processing of our Bid Bond and to make sure we meet all your requirements. Additionally, we are working on the site evaluation and preparation, critical to the completion of our bid offer.

Response: We are unable to provide an extension for an additional two weeks as funding expires on 09/30/2024 and funding must be obligated by then.

Therefore, this is a reminder that all potential bidders must submit by 9:30 a.m., Tuesday, September 17, 2024, at the Materials Management Department.

Please acknowledge receipt of this amendment by signing and sending back to Materials Management by Fax at 649-3640 or email to materials.mgmt@gmha.org.

If you have any questions, please feel free to address your letter to Lillian Perez-Posadas MN, RN, and fax to the Materials Management Office at 649-3640 or email to the materials.mgmt@gmha.org.

Sincerely;

Hospital Materials Management Administrator